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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope you are well. As we prepare to welcome our new Year 7 cohort this September, 

we would like to offer a bespoke transition visit for those students from your child’s 

school who are joining Cowley on their own, or in small groups. This visit will help 

them to familiarise themselves with our campus, meet other new starters in a similar 

situation, and get to know our Year 7 helpers in a supportive setting. 

Visit Details 

Date: Tuesday 1st July 2025 

Time: 4:00pm – 5:00pm 

Location: Cowley (Library) 

Schedule 

4:00 Arrival – tea/coffee and welcome 

4:05 ‘I’m curious…’ icebreaker: “Find someone who…” activity to help students mingle 

4:20 Q&A for our Year 7 helpers 

Visiting students will form pairs or small groups and prepare two questions to ask their 

helpers 

4:30 Student tour (accompanied by Year 7 helpers) 

4:50 Any further questions & closing 

Can I ask that you call the college to confirm your attendance to this event and if you 

have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 

us. 

Regards, 

L Rowland 

Mr Rowland  

Assistant Principal 

 


